
 

 

NEWSLETTER 19th OCTOBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

      

 
Half Term Holidays 

22—26 October 
 
 

       TERM 2 
    

           Week 1 
 

Monday 29th Oct 
Dolphins Forest School 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 30th Oct 
3-6pm Parents Evening 
 
Wed 31st Oct 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILALBE 
 
Thurs 01 Nov 
5-8pm Parents Evening 
3-4pm Y6 First Aid 
 
Fri 02 Nov 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

Monday 5th Nov 
Dolphins Forest School 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 6th Nov 
 
Wed 7th Nov 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
 
Thurs 8th Nov 
 
Fri 9th Nov 
10:50 Remembrence 
Sercvice 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Dashain and Tihar 2018 

On behalf of everyone at Guston, we’d like to wish 

our Nepalese community a very happy Dashain 

and Tihar festival. 

Have fun celebrating this special time.    

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 1 

 

This weeks places: 

Connaught:  1st 
Redoubt:       2nd  
Burgoyne:    3rd 

Kearsney:    4th 
 
Overall leader board: 

Connaught:  325 
Redoubt:       322 
Burgoyne:    310 
Kearsney:    306 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Ruby C, Jessica, Aaron,          

Darcey & Vinnie. 
 

The winner is:  Vinnie!! 
 

                     Please turn over to read his work. 

         OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are:  Harvey, Solomon,  

Ashna, Jessica, Melvyn, Sophie, Ruby C, Sachin,  Kacey, 
Elijah, Archisa, Daniel G, Destan, Oliver C,                        

Ella O’R & Rudie. 
 

                                                           Well Done!! 

Parents Evening  

Parent Evening bookings are now open on our School Spider 

App.  Please ensure you have downloaded the app, registered 

and logged in to enable you to book an appointment.   

If you have not logged out from last July then you will need 

to log out and log back in again to ensure you are able to 

book.  This caused a number of parents difficulty when 

bookings went live on Tuesday.    

We do apologise for any inconvenience caused by some 

glitches in the system but I hope you agree that the benefits 

of booking electronically (equality of access, convenience of 

time, ability to coordinate appointments)  far outweigh the 

occasional frustrations.  Thank you for baring with us.  

Playtimes 
 

I just thought it would be nice to share with you 
some pictures of our lunchtimes!  Children are  

happy with the new activities we’ve organised and 
it is so lovely to see the older children playing so 

beautifully with the little ones.   


